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Family boating is one of the last activities that all member of a family can partake in 

which gets them outdoors. 

I’m greatly concerned that SB 1589 is to restrictive on this family activity . I asking all 

member to vote no on SB 1589. 

Rivers and water ways are public treasure and everyone should be able to enjoy 

these great natural resources. 

If there are serous issues with bank deuteriation then lets find a solution that is not so 

restrictive  . If the small 

number of rich people who have purchased homes or land on the river have an issue 

that is very unfortunate but 

family use of riverways has been occurring many years prior to their  purchase. 

Buying land on a waterway and 

then complaining about boating is like buying land by an airport and them 

complaining about air traffic , you 

knew what you were in for . 

 

Thanks for your time  

Mark Zertanna and Family 503-628-2922 

Hillsboro , Oregon 97123 

 


